
 

 

Message from the Headteacher                        Important Dates to note… 
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  Keep in contact:       Tel:  01295 660258                     

Please check our website for regular updates                           
                                                                                                   Website: www.stmarysrc-astonlewalls.co.uk 

                                                         

 

    

Dear Parents,  

This week has been busy full of exciting opportunities for all. Today our 

Key Stage 1 children competed with other schools in the Multi Skills 

competitition. They did exceptionally well and were complimented on 

their conduct- which is always delightful to hear. On Wednesday we 

were  treated to a Summer Music concert by all our musicians. I was 

thrilled to see so many of our pupils taking the opportunity to learn an 

instrument and showcasing their talents to us all. Tomorrow (Friday) 

the school reports will be sent home. Details of the SATs results are 

included in these. We are delighted with the progress all our children 

have made  across the school in all subjects and particulary in 

Mathematics which has been a focus for us. The children should be 

rightly proud of these results. 

 Have a good weekend  

Best Wishes  

Mrs K. Yuen 

 

10
th

 July -  Retreat at Alton Castle for the newly confirmed. 

11
th

 July –Summer Music Concert  - 10.30am   

11
th

 July – 13
th

 July – Scholastic Book fair (after school) 

17
th

 July – Summer production “The Pirates of the Curry 

Bean” at Chipping Warden Village Hall 

19
th

 July – Circus day for the whole school (Please note 

parents will be invited for an end of day performance 

timing tbc) 

19
th

 July- Year 6 Leavers’ Party at “Jump in” Warwick 

20
th

 July - Last Day of Term  … 

9.30pm Mass 

2pm - Leavers assembly  
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“a place of educational excellence 

with Christ at its centre” 
 

             Value Focus for July - Friendship 

 
 

 

                           

            

House Point Totals 
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2644 3442 

2394 2518 

Email:head@stmarys-pri.northants-ecl.gov.uk                                                        
Website: www.stmarysrc-astonlewalls.co.uk 

             

  

 

 

             
 

 

                                                                            
 

                          
 

 

                                                                                      

 

 
       

            

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

  
      

The Pirates of the Curry Bean – end of year Production  

 

 

Performance Timings: 
Afternoon  1.15pm doors open for a 1.30pm start 

Evening  6.30pm doors open for a 7pm start . Children performing need to 

return for 6.15pm at the latest 

On this day ( Tuesday 17
th

 July) all children will need to be picked up at the end of 

the school day from Chipping warden Village hall, rather than school. Also please be 

reminded that Rising Stars will operate from the Village Hall also. 

As part of the Sacramental 

programme, 16 of our pupils spent 

the day exploring the gifts and fruits 

of the Holy Spirit through team 

building activities and challenges. 

They had an uplifting day and came 

back excitedly sharing their 

experiences. Thank you to Mrs 

Concannon and Mrs Blincow for 

accompanying the children. 

                     

 

 

 

Alton Castle Retreat Day for our newly confirmed 

  

 

 Parent Governor Election Results 
Our new Parent Governor is Mr. Prance. 

Thank you to those who voted in the recent ballot. We 

had a high return with the count being close. Thank 

you to both candidates for putting themselves 

forward and offering their service to the school. 
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